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Greenville County Schools 
Procurement Department 

2 Space Dr., Taylors, SC 29687-6072 
      

 
Addendum No. 1   

 
Date:             May 21st, 2024   
 
Re:                IDC – Mechanical, Electrical, & Plumbing Engineering Services           
 
RFQ No.:      124-104-5-21 
 
The following information becomes part and parcel of Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #124-104-5-21 
effective this date. Firms must acknowledge receipt of this addendum in their solicitation response.  
 
The listed items add to, modify, or otherwise alter the specifications and become part of the solicitation 
documents. Where a portion of the original specifications are added to, modified, or also altered, the 
portion not so affected shall remain. Firms may have the right to protest this addendum.  
 
Change in Deadline 
 
The deadline for submission has been changed to May 28th, 2024 at 4PM EST. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged and in force.  

 
 Thank you for your interest in the District. 
 
 
Matt Pettit 
Director of Procurement  


